
 

 

 
 
No. 060/25  
  
26th March 2025  
  
 
  
Dear Colleague  
  
Royal Mail - The Collective Plan : Election of Member Nominated Directors 
 
Further to LTB 053/25 - Royal Mail Collective Pension Plan – Member Nominated Director (MND) Election, 
the Head of Executive & Scheme Secretary of The Collective Plan  has advised me that following the ballot 
for the 3 Member Nominated Directors (MNDs) the following have been elected to the roles. 
 

• Alan Tate  

• Brendon Allen  

• Kevin Carey  
 
We do not have details of the actual number of votes cast or the number of votes received by each candidate 
as this has not been provided.  
 
Naturally, congratulations go to the successful candidates and commiserations to the other candidates. It was 
pleasing to see such good interest in these important roles.  
 
The newly elected MNDs will have a crucial role going forward in respect of the Collective Plan which is 
obviously in it's infancy.  
 
Any queries in relation to this LTB should be directed to Samantha Nicholas at snicholas@cwu.org 
  
  
Yours sincerely  
  
  
Andy Furey  
Assistant Secretary  
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